
ECHO is a Registered Charity No. 1146494
Printed 04/26/2024

https://echo-uk.org/2017/10/18/echo-website-highly-commended-good-web-guide/

ECHO website ‘Highly Commended’ by the Good
Web Guide

Our new website has been ‘Highly Commended’ by the Good Web Guide (alongside some really big
charities) – which is exciting news for us!

We produced our new website with a small team and a smaller budget – and we are really happy with it
�

Thank you to all the volunteers and people who helped to create it – including our design company
Considered Creative, who really helped us achieve our aims within the constraints we presented (again,
small team and budget!).

We’re delighted all the hard work has been acknowledged.
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